
     Nar-Anon    Midwest   Region          

                                                                                                                             From the outreach committee                                   

Greetings Nar-Anon family, 

      It is time to get hopping. With Easter on its way people are going to get their hair done or cut. 
What a great place to have some of our brochures. They will have some time to read them while 
they wait for their hair cut. The last three times I have gone to get my haircut the subject always 
comes up. Drug addiction touches every family in the country.  A holiday like Easter brings it out 
to the open.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        So this month’s challenge is to see how many 
members will take some our outreach literature to 
their hair salons.      …Ask to leave some. 

                                            Getting the word out!  

                        Doing service………..(step 12) 

 

 

 

 

We recommend ; 

5- Affected by A Loved One’s         

Addiction? 

     5- What is Nar-Anon? 

5- To The Concerned Family 

Member or Friend. 

As well as any other white 

literature from the outreach 

packet. 

 Don’t forget to keep a list of places. 

 Remember to check places you have been before.  

 Keep Nar-Anon traditions in mind when doing 

outreach. 

    This like all Challenges, they are just suggested ideas or places for 

your group to put out some literature and get the word out. By all 

means do other places also, refer to previous challenges to get other 

ideas. 

   All the outreach literature we give out is the white literature from 

the outreach packet 400 pcs. for $25.00 at the WSO.     We do stamp 

our meeting stamp on them, so that they know where and when the 

meeting is. 

  

 

 Visit our website   http://www.naranonmidwest.org         Telelconfrence on third Saterday of the month at  9Am. CT. 

  

 

http://www.naranonmidwest.org/

